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Gateway to hold annual plant sale 
to benefit Horticulture students 

 
 Gateway Technical College’s Horticulture program will hold its annual 

Gateway Greenhouse Plant Sale noon to 6 p.m. May 16 and 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. on 

May 31 at the Pike Creek Horticulture Center on the Kenosha Campus, 3520-30th 

Ave. 

Plants to be sold include annual flowers and hanging baskets, perennials 

and bulbs, succulents and foliage, woody trees, flowering shrubs, fruit trees, and 

vegetable plants. Sales help pay for Horticulture student industry and career 

exploration trips, scholarships, garden needs and general program needs. 

 For more information, please contact Kate Field at fieldk@gtc.edu. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 
economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources  

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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